
The MetuchenThe Metuchen--Edison Historical Society announces Edison Historical Society announces 
the first program in its series: the first program in its series: 

““Cultural Diversity:  Insight from our Oral Histories”Cultural Diversity:  Insight from our Oral Histories”

SSUNDAY, UNDAY, MMARCH ARCH 55, , 20062006
1:30 P.M. at the Metuchen Public Library1:30 P.M. at the Metuchen Public Library

480 Middlesex Avenue, Metuchen480 Middlesex Avenue, Metuchen

Join us to listen to excerpts from oral histories taken in the 1Join us to listen to excerpts from oral histories taken in the 1970s of 970s of 
AfricanAfrican--American members of Metuchen and Edison and view displays of American members of Metuchen and Edison and view displays of 
related material from our archives. Speakers will provide historrelated material from our archives. Speakers will provide historic context ic context 

and background.  Participants are welcome to share their own expand background.  Participants are welcome to share their own experiences.eriences.

AAFRICANFRICAN--AAMERICAN MERICAN EEXPERIENCE XPERIENCE 
IN OUR IN OUR CCOMMUNITYOMMUNITY

This program is offered free of charge and is open to the publicThis program is offered free of charge and is open to the public.  Contact .  Contact TyreenTyreen Reuter at Reuter at 
732732--452452--1381 or via email at 1381 or via email at ayersallenhouse@msn.comayersallenhouse@msn.com for more information.for more information.

The watermark photograph is dated 1937 and was taken by Lloyd Grimstead, a well-known Metuchen/Edison area photographer.  
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